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18 May 2021 

Ref: DOIA 2021-2096 

Irina Freilekhman  
E tū  
irina.freilekhman@etu.nz 

Dear Ms Freilekhman 

Thank you for your submission of 19 April 2021 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 

“If there was a sumbmission from the Franchising Association New Zealand on the Temporary 
migrant worker exploitation review consultation document, could I please have a copy of it?.” 

The Franchise Association of New Zealand made a submission to the public consultation document for the 
Temporary Migrant Worker Exploitation Review on 26 November 2019. 

We are releasing the submission to you in full. 

I trust that you find the information helpful.   

Yours sincerely 

Nita Zodgekar 
Manager 
International Labour Policy 
Workplace Relations and Safety Policy 
Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 


